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California’s Mission Indian Revolts  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Professor James Adams of the University of Southern California has studied the history and healing 
of California Indians for many years.  He will discuss several questions about Indians and the 
Mission system.  How were people recruited to and retained in the Missions?  What was it like to 
live in the Missions?  Did the Indians rebel against the Mission system?  Did Indians escape from 
the Mission system?  What happened when the Missions were secularized in the 1830s?   
Professor Adams will discuss his recent book "Estanislao - Warrior, Man of God" and relate the 
history of Estanislao, a forgotten hero.  
 

 

Professor Adams got his PhD in Pharmacology in 1981 from UC San Francisco.  He has 
been on the faculty at USC for 22 years.  Cecilia Garcia, a Chumash healer, has been his 
teacher for 10 years.  Together they have written a book and several articles on healing. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

Join us on Monday, November 16th, 7:00 p.m. 
At the Center For Spiritual Living  

(formerly known as the La Crescenta Church of Religious Science) 
Located on the corner of Dunsmore and Santa Carlotta 



 
 By Sharon Weisman 

 
 
As the holidays approach it's 
important to keep an eye out for 
inappropriate projects wending their 
way through the approval process.  
Developers seem to bring 
questionable proposals this time of 
year.  For example, the new medical 
office building at the corner of 
Verdugo and Broadview was 
approved by a Glendale DRB on 
December 29, 2005 without any 
community input.   Please help us 
watch the various jurisdictions and 
report anything that seems excessive. 
 
The first rain of the season came 
early but gently.  However, we can't 
let down our guard quite yet, as last 
month's program so aptly 
demonstrated.   While we do have to 
put up with k-rails in our 
neighborhoods for a few more years, 
Steve Zurn of Glendale Public 
Works did say at the November 2 
meeting at Clark Magnet about 
coping with the aftermath of the 
Station Fire that it's OK to paint 
them to match your house or 
decorate them.  Local schools may 
get involved in painting murals on 
those near their campus. 
 
The other news from that meeting 
was that Glendale Unified Schools 
Connect Ed system, which works 
similar to the city's reverse 911, can 
have up to three numbers per 
student.  Parents should have their 
cell phones in the system in case 
they need to be notified when not at 
home.  The school district has 
planned for various possibilities and 
families should make sure they stay 
in close contact with their local  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
school and have the latest 
information. 
 
VOICE (Volunteers Organized in 
Conserving the Environment) 
continues to raise funds to cover the 
cost of responding to the draft EIR 
for the Verdugo Hills Golf Course 
while we wait to see how the city 
responds to our comments.  See: 
http://www.gcvoice.org/current-
projects/vhgc.htm for updates. 
Meanwhile, Paul Krekorian and 
Christine Essel vie to represent the 
area on the Los Angeles City 
Council.  The Council District 2 
election is December 8.  Please let 
anyone you know in LA CD2 that it 
is critical to vote, via mail or in 
person on December 8.  
 
The North Glendale Community 
Plan Advisory Committee has 
worked throughout the summer on 
how development should proceed for 
the next ten years. 
 
Advisory Committee work so far is 
summarized on the city's website: 
http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/plannin
g/NorthGlendaleCommunityPlanAdv
isoryCommittee.asp  
 
Even if you aren't part of the 
Advisory Committee you can 
review the material online and make 
comments.  Please let your friends 
and neighbors know of this 
opportunity, especially any who 
might have knowledge of 
architecture, urban planning, or 
similar areas.  This is the time to 
make your voices heard, not after 
something gets built we don't want in 
the neighborhood.  The final  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Advisory Committee meeting is 
scheduled for Nov.23.  Then the 
recommendations will be 
consolidated and presented to the 
Glendale city council.  
 
If you have comments to add or 
questions about the process, please 
call Laura Stotler or Alan 
Loomis(818) 548-2140. 
 
Glendale is also reviewing it's 
wireless communication ordinances 
to exert as much local control as 
possible over the placement of cell 
phone towers and other facilities in 
neighborhoods.  Four community 
input meetings have been held and 
the proposed new ordinance is 
available on the city's website.  You 
can review it and make comments 
when it comes to the city council for 
approval. 
There'll be some new faces on the 
Crescenta Valley Water District 
board and the Crescenta Valley 
Town Council as well as some 
returning volunteers.  Newcomers 
Kerry Erickson and James Bodnar 
and incumbent Richard Atwater 
took the three slots on the CVWD 
board.   Robbyn Battles and Dennis 
van Bremen return to the CVTC as 
regular members and Todd 
Thornbury joins them in the third 
spot.  Alternates are Kim 
Mattersteig, Charles Beatty, and 
Silvana Casalegno.  The new 
members bring new ideas and the 
returning ones provide continuity.  
Congratulations to all who won and 
thanks to everyone who ran.   Please 
show your support for the efforts of 
these volunteers and come to 
meetings of both organizations with 
thoughtful input. 
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This 1936 Telephone Directory 
was donated to the Historical 
Society’s archives by our own 
Ellie Pipes.  We have reproduced 
some selected scanned pages of 
the little phone book, as a “slice 
of life” in pre-WWII La 
Crescenta and Montrose. 

 
On this page you will find the 
front and back covers, complete 
with doodling and notes absent-
mindedly done by someone over 
80 years ago!  On the following 
pages we give you a small 
sample of the residential 
directory, followed by the 
business directory in its entirety. 
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Historical Society of the Crescenta Valley  

Presents: 
 

 
California’s Mission Indian Revolts 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, November 16th, 7:00 PM 
At the Center for Spiritual Living  

(Formerly known as the La Crescenta Church of Religious Science) 
Located on the corner of Dunsmore and Santa Carlotta 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Let your fingers do the 
walking… 
 

La Crescenta Valley 
Telephone Directory 

(Crescenta Exchange) 
 

 

Our November Newsletter will 
feature pages from a local  
phone book from 1936,  
beginning with page 3 

 

 

Please check your mailing label for accuracy. 
Remember: 

***2009 MEMBERSHIPS RUN FROM MARCH 2009 TO MARCH 2010*** 
 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR MEMBERS 
FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

Questions or changes?   
Call Pam: (818) 957-2968                    
              ♥♥♥ 
We’re always interested...   
We love to hear your recollections  
about Crescenta Valley from times  
past.  Share your stories with us,  
please!  Let us share your  
memories with our members.   
Mail: c/o 2717 Altura Ave. 
   La Crescenta, CA 91214 
e-mail: lawlermom@yahoo.com   San Gabriel Mission: legendsofamerica.com 


